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Mr. G. Wayne Kerr
Acting Director
Office of State Programs _.

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
j Washington, D.C. 20555

'

Re: Proposed Amendment to 10 CFR Part 71
(

Dear Mr. Kerr:
:

In response to your request for a reply commenting on the
above-referenced amendment which you enclosed with your
letter dated August 5, 1980, I regret that the following
comment was act submitted to your office by August 25, 1980.

We did contact Mr. John Robert's office and made an oral
comment.

Our only comment on the amendment was to consider adding the
words ' and/or his designee (s) ' following the word ' governor'
as the individual (s) to be notified.

If you should have any questions, please feel free to con-
tact this office.

Sincerely, '

v% Nhan

Dana K. Mount, P.E.
Director
Division of Environmental
Engineering |
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